
   

                                                                     

Dear Community Partner: 
 
It is the time of the year again when we all get together for one of our biggest events in the city.  Richmond 
Crime Prevention Program is celebrating 35 years of National Night Out (“NNO”). National Night Out celebrates 
with cities across the country on Tuesday, August 7, 2018. 
 
National Night Out is a special night meant to: 

 Build relationships with Community and Police 
 Encourage residents to turn their porch lights on and employ crime prevention techniques 
 Encourage neighbors to get to know one another 
 Take back communities from crime and violence 
 Build and rebuild neighborhood watch 

 
The purpose of this letter is to encourage neighborhood councils, watch groups, and businesses to plan 
celebrations for the caravan to visit on Tuesday, August 7th. If you live close to a neighborhood that is having a 
party, we encourage you to combine them.  In order for your community block party to be a destination on the 
caravan route, you should register with Crime Prevention no later than July 6, 2018. FIRST 20 REGISTERED, will 
be on the caravan route. After July 6th, your registration is considered late, and you may not have an 
opportunity to receive giveaways, or have the caravan visit your party. Once registered, you will be entitled to 
receive a free packet of materials and giveaways for your party. If you don’t have a party to go to, please join us 
at the Kickoff party located at the Target Parking lot. City caravans with representatives consisting of law 
enforcement, fire, and the crime prevention executive board will travel through the city’s three geographic 
police districts: northern, central and southern.  

Also, be on the lookout for our special “Richmond Night Out shirt”.  Shirts are available for purchase for at       
Left Side Printing Located at 979 23rd Street, Richmond (510) 965-9697 or visit them on the web @ 
www.leftsideprinting.com. 

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Karla Perez, National Night Out Chairperson, (510)   
734-2210 or e-mail ka_perez@comcast.net; Michelle Milam at (510) 620-6546 or e-mail mmilam@richmondpd.net; 
Mandy Swirsding 510-965-4923 or email mswirsding@richmondpd.net. 

Please complete the attached form and return it via mail, fax, email or online registration no later than July 6th, 2018.  

Thank you,  

Al Perez                            Karla Perez 

Crime Prevention Chairperson          National Night Out Chairperson 

                                                                             


